Nanoose Bay Pickleball Tournament
Registration Opens June 19

The First Nanoose Bay Pickleball Club competitive tournament will take place on July 20 and 21st 2024.  

Now is the time to find a partner and be ready to sign up when registration opens on June 19. With just 5 courts, we only have room for 10 teams in the ladies event and 10 teams in the men’s event which will be held on Saturday, July 20th. In mixed doubles, we will have 20 teams playing on 21st July.

Cost will be $30 per person and will include a meal ticket for the social gathering after play on the Sunday.

Volunteers will be needed for both game days, so if you are not able to play, but would like to be involved, we can find a job for you!

Watch out for the SUG invite on the 19th June, don’t miss out on a spot!

Paddles Up!
The Tournament Committee 

PS The final tournament of the 2024 season in September will be a fun one day Team event along the lines of last year’s tournaments.

